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Posler, Kathryn

From: GREG EBERLE <greg.eberle@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:59 PM
To: Posler, Kathryn
Subject: Reference Case #956-PA-2022

 ❚❛❜External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!  

Katie Posler,        Thank you for our conversation and i would like to voice my concerns about the Doggie Day Care 
Center. I can view the site from my back yard and would not like to have barking dogs lights on all the time and 
dumpster problems, rodents and bad odors and cars in and out at all times. Another concern is heavy use of water and 
there are other dog facilities already close by. Also if this business would fail or be sold that could also be a concern 
because of the zoning. Please vote NO......Thank you for your help in this matter.....Again Please vote NO.....Home owner 
at Los Portones...   Greg Eberle... 


